
STAY UPDATED: JOIN OUR FACEBOOK GROUP

Hi I’m Katherine, mom to a 4th grader at WD
Hall. I love volunteering and helping make
events happen. I am looking forward to
meeting everyone at PTO events!

Lisa Buckley
President
Hello Hawks! I’m Lisa Buckley, mom to a 5th
grader, 3rd grader, and 7th grader. I joined the
PTO to help keep the fun events going for our
kids, and I’m excited for a year full of activities
for students and families. We welcome all
kinds of help - whether you have a little time
or a lot so join in and be part of the fun!

Amy Donahue
Secretary
Hi I’m Amy Donahue. My kids are in TK and K
this year. I volunteered in my son's
classroom last year and was looking to get
more involved.  I look forward to seeing y'all
around at our awesomely fun PTO events! 

Rosemary Chavez
Fifth Grade Committee Lead
Hi I’m Rosemary Chavez. I have a 5th grader
and I volunteered to help lead the 5th grade
committee because I want to help create a
special end of year celebration for the
graduating class and support our teachers.

Mariann Sylvester
Vice President
Hi I’m Mariann Sylvester. I attended WD Hall
back in the day and now my two girls do too.
Kayla is in 5th grade and Lily is in 2nd Grade.
Although I work fulltime, as a dedicated parent
and member of our school community, I
couldn’t pass up the opportunity to be more
involved for Kayla’s last year at Hall. I
encourage you all to do the same. Looking
forward to a fun filled year!

Dominique Rowell
Treasurer
Hi I’m Dominique Rowell, mom to a 1st and 4th
grader. I’ve loved volunteering at events like
the Scholastic Book Fair, holiday store, and
5th grade graduation, and I’m excited to help
bring more fun to our school community. The
PTO makes many favorite events happen—
join us or just say hi!

Sara Grant
Volunteer and Communications Lead
Hi I’m Sara Grant. This is my fourth year being
in our PTO. I have a 4th grader at our school.
Looking forward to meeting you all and
participating in events with you!

Katherine Rubio
Fundraising Lead

Meet the brand new 2025-26 PTO Board!

We created a private Facebook so we can keep our WD Hall families updated
and connected. We will be posting details about volunteer opportunities and is
also an open space to talk or ask questions or share photos of our kids at school.
You must answer security questions to join unless invited by a current member.

Principal McClintock will send it the day of, or you can find it in the Family Newsletter.

tinyurl.com/hallhawks25

ALL PTO ZOOM MEETINGS ARE THE THIRD THURSDAY OF EACH MONTH EXCEPT
FOR OCTOBER WHICH WILL BE HELD OCTOBER 2, 2025 AT 6:30PM.


